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Name
Department of 
Queen's University

Dear Dr.  :

On behalf of Provost and Vice-Principal (Academic) Alan Harrison, I am pleased to approve your application for academic leave.  It is my understanding that you are eligible for a leave in 2012/13; however, you have agreed / requested to defer your academic leave to the period DATE to DATE. or (a later date, yet to be determined.)   (If no research plan has been submitted at time of application include - In accordance with Article 33.1.3.1 of the Collective Agreement between Queen’s University and the Queen's University Faculty Association (2011-2015) is leave is contingent upon your submission of a research plan to the Faculty Office prior to your leave.)  This leave will be contingent on your successful tenure and promotion application.

If it is a first leave at 100% no money option is available include this paragraph - You are eligible to receive 100% of your regular salary during the period of your leave as outlined in Article 33.  Your twelve / six -month deferral will be counted toward a subsequent academic leave, with the first six-months / year of deferral counting as six-months / one year of service.  You will next be eligible for a six / twelve-month academic leave commencing DATE.  You will begin to accrue credit towards subsequent academic leaves beginning DATE. 

OR
If money and credit option are available include this paragraph - In accordance with Article 33 of the Collective Agreement between Queen’s University and the Queen's University Faculty Association, you are eligible to receive 85% of your regular salary during the period of your leave.  However, pursuant to Article 33.1.7.4 (agreed) 33.1.7.6 (requested), you are given the option of counting the six-month / one year deferral toward a subsequent academic leave, with the first six-months / year of deferral counting as six-months / one year of service, or you may choose to increase your academic leave allowance by 3.75% or 7.50%.  Please inform (_________________________) of your intentions in this regard at your earliest convenience.

In accordance with the usual practice, the University will match your contribution to benefit premiums, providing that you continue your contribution.  Please contact your HR Advisor in the Department of Human Resources regarding any changes you would like made with regard to your benefits during your leave.  Finally, I would remind you that present regulations require that you inform OHIP of your plans if you intend to take up your leave outside of Canada.

I draw your attention to the University Research Grant program which can be found on the web at http://www.queensu.ca/ors/fundingsources/QueensInternalPrograms/URGguide.pdf.  Availing yourself of this opportunity may afford you some tax relief.  The application for such a grant can be downloaded from this web site and a completed copy should be forwarded to (________________________________________), at your earliest convenience.

Within 90 days of your return from leave, please report to your Department Head in writing, with a copy to your Official File, on your academic activities and accomplishments while on leave (see Article 33.1.4.2).

Thank you for your willingness to defer your academic leave.







Yours truly,

Dean, Faculty of ____________________ 
cc:
Department Head

Human Resources
